
Dear Mr Heather 
I submitted comments twice both yesterday and today regarding S Elsworthy Road but 
without success. "Submit did not react with any confirmation of being received. 

object to the change to the roofline proposed. The original house had a pitched roof and 
using adjacent mansards as an excuse to copy is regrettable. The mansards were installed 
prior to this group of houses 2-20 being included in the Efsworthy Conservation Area. The 
forthcoming proposal for redeveloping 18 and 20 includes pitched roofs and gables as the 
originals. 
Yours 
Francoise Findlay 
Chairman Elsworthy Residents Association 


